

Heidi Klein, Executive Director

From:

Gary Potts <pottsg@inac.gc.ca>

To:

<Stephen.Harbicht@ec.gc.ca>; <EVAN_WALZ@gov.nt.ca>; <JACKIE_CUSVELLER@gov.nt.ca>;
<JACK_mackinnon@gov.nt.ca>; <Juanita_ROBINSON@gov.nt.ca>; <karin_Clark@gov.nt.ca>;
<kelly_robertson@gov.nt.ca>; sa_dyer@gov.nt.ca>; <SUSAN_HUVENAARS@gov.nt.ca>;
<TOM_ANDREWS@gov.nt.ca>; Dan Elliott <ElliottD@inac.gc.ca>; Annette McRobert

<McRobertA@inac.gc.ca>; Mary Tapsell <TapsellM@inac.gc.ca>; Neill Thompson <ThompsonN@inac.gc.ca>; <kleinh@internorth.com>; <kweagle@internorth.com>;

<exec@mveirb.nt.ca>; <ken@mvlwb.com>; <jramsey@nrcan.gc.ca>; <peterb@wcb.nt.ca>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 01, 2000 8:46 AM

Subject: Canadian Zinc Corporation.(Canzinco)

Canadian Zinc Corporation has requested the Mineral Development Division here at DIAND to convene a MDAG meeting for November 21, 2000.

Peter Campbell, Vice President of Project Affairs for Canzinco is prepared to give a history of the operations of Prairie Creek Mine as well as introduce the company's management team and review the plans for the property.

What the company hopes to gain from the meeting is a firm understanding of what regulatory authorities, permits and licences they would require to restart the Prairie Creek Mine.

Please confirm your attendance by replying to this email.

Time and location will be announced before the end of the week.

Thanks,

Gary Potts Mineral Development Advisor Mineral Development Division DIAND Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3 Tel: (867) 669-2586 Fax: (867) 669-2705

Email: Pottsg@inac.gc.ca

hour

I don't think it is an apprepriate meeting for us to allerd.